
Crucial Crew  Our Year 6 children had an informative morning yesterday visiting Harrogate College who 
hosted this year’s Crucial Crew Event.  They learnt about safety near railways, the dangers and effects of 
smoking and vaping, fire safety in the home, drugs misuse and online safety.  They were excellent workshops 
- very much adult themes but  delivered in an age-appropriate manner.   


Busy last three weeks  As you can see the last three weeks of the summer term are very busy so please keep 
an eye on the diary dates in the blue column so that you can keep abreast of what’s happening.


Wharfe Class Year 4  I will be in class next week whilst the 
Y5/6s are away.  If any parents have any large sheets of 
cardboard at home that we could have, please send them in 

next week.  Thank you.


Your child’s lunch menus will be coming home 
tonight.  These are for you to keep safe at 
home so please do not return them to school.


And finally…Please make sure that the children 
have water bottles with them in school.  We 
have noticed that some children have been 
without bottles this week. Thank you!
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Our whole school theme this half term is ‘The Wider World’

2 July - Wharfe 
Class visit to 
Let’s Learn 
Moor


3 - 5 July - Y5/6 
to Liverpool


8 July - 
Sportsday 
1.30pm start at 
school


9 July - Whole 
School trip to 
Saltburn


10 July - Parent 
Pop in


10 July - FGB 
meeting 



